July 24, 2018

Maricela Canales maricelacanalesm@gmail.com

Meadows Unified School District Mario Garcia 2059 Bowker Road El Centro, Ca. 92243

Dear Mr. Garcia,

Please accept this letter as my formal notification that I am leaving my position with Meadows Unified School District as an Education Specialist on July 24, 2018.

I would like to thank you for the opportunities you have provided me during my time with your District.

If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Maricela Canales